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Western Harbour Tunnel and Beaches Link will result in a traffic bottleneck and "rat runs" in 
our local area - Cammeray. 
 
Traffic restrictions should be introduced to prevent Lytton St Cammeray from becoming busy 
24 hour short cut that will result in noise and loss of amenity. 
 
Preferred options are : 
 
1. Block westbound traffic from Ernest street turning left and then proceeding south down 
Lytton street and then turning left (east) into Falcon street. This is a short cut to Harbour bridge 
and tunnel. 
 
2. Convert Lytton St access into a one way street, with only northbound traffic flow. 
 
I am concerned that no firm proposals for traffic management of our street have been made and 
that issue will be subsequently ignored. 




